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Dear Year R Parents and Carers,
I just wanted to provide a little more detail regarding tomorrow’s sports day. 
Firstly, a general reminder that we are inviting one family member per child to attend.  For separated families, this is two family members.
Most of you will be dropping your child off.  Please do this in the normal way by following the one-way system around the courtyard.  Please then continue walking as if you were going to leave the school, again via the normal ‘Treetops’ gate.  Once you pass the scooter racks, please turn right and continue walking past our beautiful Library garden.  Continue walking past the chickens and onto the school field.  A member of staff will then direct you to the seating area designated for parents of your child’s class.
If you are not dropping your child off, but are attending a little later then please come to the school reception.  From there you will be directed to walk around the building via the KS2 playground to the school field. 
The seats have been arranged with gaps of 1m distance, with a considerable gap 3m+ between each class group of 30.  Please do not move seats around, as we are required to ensure that distancing is maintained within each group of 30 parents.  Once you are seated then a member of staff will provide a brief introduction to the activities that are about to take place.
It is a requirement that face masks are worn, otherwise seats would need to be placed at a distance of 2m apart, which would mean we would struggle for space and ability to invite parents in.  If you have a facemask medical exemption card, then please be prepared to show this to members of staff.
As some parents will be aware, there are currently two Year 5 bubbles closed at Berrywood and a picture of rising cases of Coronavirus locally.  The arrangements detailed above have all been made in accordance with guidance provided to school by the DfE.
Many parents will also be aware that most schools are not allowing parents to attend events such as sports days this year.  We feel this is something we can do safely, and enjoyably, so long as everyone follows the reasonable and clearly communicated safety measures in place.  Our Year 1 parents were absolutely fabulous at their sports day… our huge thanks go to them.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are really looking forward to seeing you tomorrow!
Kind regards,

Chris Reilly
Headteacher
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